From: <u>Ilhem Messaoudi Powers</u>

To: <u>Senate</u>

Subject: Review of SB 182 3-15

Date: Friday, April 17, 2015 12:03:55 PM

Dear Cyndi

The SOM FEC reviewed the proposed language to reflect the expanded charge of this committee. We think that this a great change and we are supportive.

Our only recommendation is that the committee's name be changed to "University Committee on International **Engagement**" to reflect the broader nature of the activities covered by this committee.

Thank you Ilhem